
December 2018
To Valued Customer 

Shinko Seiki Co., Ltd 
Components Sales Division 

Future Supply of Parts for Old Model Vacuum Pumps

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

We greatly appreciate your patronage to our products at all times. 

We have been supplying parts of terminated models for our vacuum pumps of customers’ use over the 
ages.
However, while the demand is getting decreased across the ages after products termination, the 
additional production of small amounts of parts cannot be made due to the inflexibility of mass
production using cast iron.
Also, as to parts available, the cost of them could be increased for ultra-small lot production. 

From the situation above, we would ask you to consult with us for the availability and the cost of the 
parts for old pump models (listed below) before you place an order.
In addition, we would appreciate it if you take account of buying a current model compatible with an 
old model.

Please do not hesitate to contact our sales department if you have any question. 

Sincerely yours, 
Remarks

[Oil Sealed Rotary Vacuum Pump] 
SGR-500, SR-2000B, SR-2500B, SR-3000B, SR-3700B
[Water Ring Vacuum Pump]
SW-600ⅡS,  SW-100S (SW-600ⅢS, SW-100ⅡS and SW-100AS are still in our lineup.)
[Mechanical Booster Pump]
SMB-600, SMB-1500, SMB-2500, SMB-20000

[Notice]
・There are several models of which we cannot supply parts such as pumps terminated before 1990, 
with special specifications, and produced in small quantity.
・No parts are available for SR-6000B and SR-7500B.
・Even if it is a current model, we may not supply parts in case the specifications was changed
  but the model No. stay unchanged. 

e.g. SR-1500B manufactured before 1984.

[Contact] 
Kobe Branch +81-78-332-3400 
Tokyo Branch +81-3-3271-2156


